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Minutes 

1 Confidential minutes and matters arising 

The confidential minutes of the Transport Services committee meeting held on 
19 June 2012 were agreed and signed as a correct record. There were no matters arising. 

2 Meeting review 

Risk issues: Members considered whether the meeting had resulted in any reputational 
risks for the organisation. They agreed that the presentations had been interesting but 
expressed some concerns about the enforcement proposals being put forward in respect 
of streets. In particular there was surprise that TfL had not taken up the option of issuing 
fixed penalty notices for infringements. 

Press and Media opportunities: The enforcement issue should be considered as a 
media opportunity, with a particular focus on the negative impact that street clutter has on 
people with visual and mobility impairments.  


